
 

 Crime Informational – Larceny 
On April 23, 2018 at about 3:10 P.M., an affiliate had her property removed from their office.   

CCTV shows the person in the photos below going through the jacket pockets of affiliates on the 20th. 

Floor of the PH Building.   One affiliate reported US Currency removed from a wallet that was in her 

jacket pocket.   

 

Public Safety is attempting to identify the person in the photos above.  Anyone with additional 

information is urged to the contact the undersigned.  Please report any incidents or crimes immediately 

by calling Public Safety at 212-305-8100 or the Police at 911. 

Please remember to secure your items at all times and do not leave your personal belongings unattended. 

Deidre Fuchs      Adam Tegan 
Executive Director of Investigations   Investigator 
212-854-2054      212-305-3493 
April 23, 2018      Case #27832 of 2018 


